

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr John Wakefield - A/Director of Medical Services

From:

Dr Pitre Anderson - Director of Surgery

Contact No: (07) 4150 2220

Subject:

Private Practice

Dear John,

I am writing to let you know that I am in the process of rescheduling my Private Clinic so that it will take place after business hours. I don't plan to resign imminently but I will make some proposals to establish a VMO position for me to take up when and if it is arranged. I have had some discussion with Charles and it appears that we need to recruit another staff surgeon to cope with the workload and probably this surgeon should have a vascular interest so he can take over Dr Thiele's activity when he retires. We will need to sit down and talk about these issues in due course.

Kind regards

Pitre Anderson
Director of Surgery

GIC Dignal manager